
   
 

 

PARTNERSHIP WITH KLAMATH COMMUNITY COLLEGE (1.16) 
 

Klamath Community College (KCC) and Oregon Institute of Technology (OIT) developed a joint enrollment program in Fall 1995. The 
program, designed by representatives of both institutions, cuts through the admissions, registration and financial aid paperwork to make 
it easier for students to take advantage of educational opportunities at both schools. Features of the program are highlighted below: 
 
Registration:  KCC students may register in selected OIT classes, using a one-stop registration process at KCC. OIT students may 
register in KCC classes at KCC. 
 
Courses:  Each term, KCC and OIT offer a designated selection of courses to students at both institutions. KCC students pay the 
community college tuition rate for these courses. 
 
Calendars:  KCC and OIT have coordinated academic calendars and schedules. 
 
Financial Aid:  Financial aid applications are processed through the institution from which the student ultimately wishes to receive their 
degree. 
 
Additional Services:  OIT provides ID cards, library services and academic support services to KCC students. Other services available 
to KCC students, based on extra fees, include parking, student health services and fitness center membership. 
 
Registration staffs at both KCC and OIT administer the joint agreement. The two institutions share information regarding joint students, 
but protect their rights under the Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act. Both KCC and OIT staffs share and verify class rosters and 
registration status of joint students. 
 
SOURCE:  OIT Registrar’s Office 


